South Carolina )
Department of Transportation

P.O. Box 191
Columbia, S.C. 29202-0191

DMO195
February 10, 1995
MEMORANDUM TO DESIGN GROUP LEADERS & CONSULTANTS

SUBJECT: Silane Bridge Deck Sealer

The use of Silane Bridge Deck Sealers will be discontinued on all future bridge
projects. All references to Bridge Deck Sealer should be deleted from plans.

The above requirements shall apply to all projects currently under design. Projects
which are completed need not be revised.

Bridge Design Engineer

cc: Consultants
Design Group Leaders
FHWA, Mr. Schroeder
Assistant Bridge Design Engineer
Bridge Construction Engineer
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